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    East Hartford Public Works to Host a Free Shredding Event 

 
East Hartford, CT—The East Hartford Public Works Department will host a free paper-shredding 
event on Saturday, June 15. The event will take place from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Public Works 
Department, located at 61 Ecology Drive. This event allows resident to bring paper documents 
for a free and safe paper shredding, with proof of residency. Please follow the signs into the 
town yard. 
 
Additionally, transfer station and the public works administrative office will be opened 
Saturday, June 15 from 8 AM to 1:45 PM. During these hours, residents will be able to 
purchase new bulky waste permit ticket books for the new fiscal year, which runs from July 1, 
2019 through June 20, 2020. Please know, the purchased permits won’t go into effect until July 
1. Now is a good opportunity for residents to use their existing tickets before their expiration 
date is up. 
The standard bulky waste permit fees are $35 and $15 for senior residents who are 65 years of 
age and older.  
For additional information please visit https://www.easthartfordct.gov/public-works or call Public 
Works at 860-291-7361. 
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